
EDMONTON POLICE COMMISSION ANNUAL REPORT -
NON-COMPETITIVE PROCUREMENT AGREEMENTS (2024)

RECOMMENDATION

That the October 30, 2024, Edmonton Police Commission report EXT02674, be received for
information.

Report Purpose

Information only.

Executive Summary

● This report provides information on non-competitive procurement agreements as required
by the City of Edmonton Bylaw 16620.

REPORT
In accordance with the City of Edmonton Bylaw 16620 - City Administration Bylaw, the Edmonton
Police Service will report all non-competitive procurement agreements with a value exceeding
$250,000 to Committee at least once per year.

This report captures non-competitive procurement agreements created between July 1, 2023,
and June 30, 2024.

This report excludes contracts previously approved by the Edmonton Police Commission and City
Council or its Committees.

ATTACHMENT
1. Annual Report - Non-Competitive Procurement Agreements with a Value Exceeding $250,000
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